
TOWN OF OXFORD 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK 

NOTICE OF VOTING EQUIPMENT AUDIT 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Wis. State. 7.08 and the Help America Vote Act of 2022 

(52 U.S.C. 21081), the Town of Oxford will conduct a voting system audit on Friday, November 

22, 2024 at 9:30 AM at the Oxford Town Hall located at N2985 County Road O.  The reporting 

unit to be audited are Wards 1 and 2, which utilizes the ImageCast Evolution (ICE) and the 

ImageCast Evolution ATI voting system.  The reporting unit and contests were randomly 

selected by the Wisconsin Elections Commission. 

 

Mary P Walters 

Clerk, Town of Oxford 

Dated this 18th day of November, 2024 

 

Posted to website and Oxford Town Hall 


